
Archbishop Chaput’s 3rd Annual  
Christmas Card Design Contest 2018 

 
Archbishop Charles J. Chaput, O.F.M. Cap., along with his Auxiliary Bishops, are pleased to announce the 

3rd Annual Christmas Card Design Contest.  School Administrators, Teachers, PREP Teachers, and Parents 
are encouraged to invite students to create an original design for the Archbishop’s official 2018 

Christmas Card. 

 
All cards are to be an original work depicting the joy of Christ’s birth.  Students should utilize an 8 ½ x 
11” piece of paper (preferably card stock) folded in half for their layout. The design should occupy no 

more than the front side of one panel. 
 

The student’s name, grade, and school/parish should be clearly printed on the back of the card.    
 

While only one design will be selected for publication, honorable mentions will also be selected in the 
following categories: 

PREP 
K-4th 

5th-8th 
9th-12th 

Schools of Special Education 
 

Submissions are due to the Office of Catholic Education by Friday, October 12th. 
 

Please send all entries via physical mail to:  
The Office of Catholic Education 

Attn: Kathy Boyce/Archbishop’s Christmas Card Design Contest  
Archdiocesan Pastoral Center 

222 North 17th Street 
Philadelphia, PA 19103 

 
Any questions should be directed to Kathy Boyce at kboyce@archphila.org or (215) 587-3700. 

mailto:kboyce@archphila.org

